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August 26, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Randy Hann 
NGUTech Inc. 
62 Timberview Drive 
Vaughan  ON  L4J 8M3 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hann: 
 
Re: Application for Unit Sub-metering Licence 

Board File Number EB-2014-0270 
 
The Board has reviewed your application for an electricity retailer licence.  Your 
application is currently incomplete and cannot be processed until the following has been 
filed: 
  

1. Section 1, Page 1 of the Application Form – Name to Appear on Licence  
 
In section 1 of the application form you have identified the legal name of the 
applicant as NGUTech Inc. and below requested that the name to appear on the 
licence be ValEnergy Company.  The application form notes that if the name to 
appear on the licence is different from the legal name, the legal name must 
appear first, e.g. NGUTech Inc., doing business as ValEnergy Company.  Please 
resubmit page 1 of the application form with the proper name to appear on the 
licence. 
 

2. Section 7, Page 4 of the Application Form – Intended Services:  
 

In this section you have stated that you are currently providing unit sub-metering 
services.  Section 57(c.1) of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 states that no 
person is permitted to engage in unit sub-metering without a licence.  Please 
explain in details what services you are currently providing and for how long.  
Please provide reasons for not applying for a unit sub-metering licence earlier to 
ensure compliance with regulatory requirements. 
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3. Section 8, Page 5 of the Application Form – Corporate Organization:  
 

To help the Board understand your organization, please provide a brief summary 
of NGUTech’s business activities. 
 

The Board will resume processing your application once the above information has 
been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of this letter, 
the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an acknowledgement letter 
indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or order may be rendered. 
 
Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version in Word 
and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  Electronic 
copies may be submitted on CD or by e-mail to boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca.   
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 
416-440-8138 or e-mail, Irina.Kuznetsova@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Applications Administration 
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